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Friday 3rd March 2017  

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 
The costume parade was a great success and the range and 
quality of costumes made judging the ‘Best Dressed’  
extremely hard. The prizes were awarded to: 
Preschool and Class 1: Felix Robinson 
Class 2: Josephine Gray 
Class 3: Jacob Aldridge 
Class 4: Charley Jefferies  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also handed out an award for some Extreme Reading: 
Class 1: Oscar Snow for reading perched up a tree and 
hanging from a rope swing! 
Class 2: Dylan Gascoigne for reading on a rollercoaster! 
Class 3: Rebecca Curnow for reading on the edge of a cliff! 
Class 4: Ellie Churchill for reading whilst above the whole 
of London in the London Eye! 
 
Thank you all for your wonderful entries! 

 

Message from Mrs Brimson 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The children in year 5 had a fantastic trip to  
London.  They visited the Harry Potter  
studios, explored the science and natural history  
museums, took part in a dance workshop at Pineapple 
dance studios, went to the theatre to see Matilda and 
had fun in the Tate Art Gallery.  All this in three  
days!!  The youth hostel was very close to St Paul's 
and the Millenium Bridge so we saw some sights along 
the way too, including a glimpse of the London Eye. 
The children's behaviour whilst on the trip was  
fantastic and they showed good manners both in the 
youth hostel and whilst travelling around London on 
the train and underground system.  They made me 
feel very proud of them all!  A huge thank you as well 
to Mr Snow and Mr Curnow who accompanied the 
children on the trip - I hope they are now fully  
recovered! 
 
Today has been an exciting day in school with all the  
costumes to celebrate World Book Day - the children 
have looked fantastic (a massive thank you to all the 
parents who have been busy creating these wonderful 
costumes) and have taken part in a range of activities 
throughout the school day which enabled children of 
all ages to mix together in different classrooms all 
day.  A HUGE thank you to Mr Snow for organising the 
day in school for everyone to enjoy.  Mrs Locke  
prepared a special World Book Day menu to help keep 
the theme going for the day too.  Thank you as well to 
the PTFA who have organised cake sales and all the 
posters that can be seen around the school; this has 
helped keep everyone up to date and know what is 
happening.  Thank you PTFA team! 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Brimson 
 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   
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Happy Birthday to those who have had  
a Birthday this week to: 

 
 
 

Jack Janes 
Elliott Angell 

Dylan Gascoigne 
 
 
 
 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

YEAR 5 LONDON RESIDENTIAL 
 

Here are a few photos from the Year 5 London 
Residential this week showing what a  

fabulous time they had!! 
 

   

 

 TERM DATES 2016/17   

  Autumn          Spring      Summer  
Term dates    5th September—16th December  4th January—31st March    18th April—21st July  
1/2 Terms  24th —28th October    13th—17th February    29th May—2nd June  

UPCOMING DATES  
 

Wednesday 8th March - ‘Open the Book’ to 
lead School Worship 
 
Monday 13th March—Year 5 Bikeability  
 
Monday 20th March—Parents meetings with 
Claire Baillie, Executive Headteacher 


